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MTA to Hold Additional Public Hearing on
Proposed Metro Bus Service Modifications

By RICK JAGER
(Oct. 26) The MTA Board will hold an additional public hearing at 10
a.m., Saturday, Nov. 18, to receive public comment on proposed
route and schedule modifications to Metro Bus service along the
Harbor Transitway, Wilshire-Whittier corridor, Ventura corridor and
other service changes.

Two previous public hearings were conducted Oct. 7 and 14.
However, due to the recent strike, the MTA Board approved an
additional meeting to take place Nov. 18 to allow those unable to
comment on the proposed changes an additional opportunity.

The Board will make a decision on the proposed service changes
during its November meeting. If the changes are approved, in whole
or in part, the new service and service modifications will be
implemented by December, 2000, or later.
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